
  

   

 

2 February 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

YEAR 9 INFORMATION EVENING – FOR PARENTS 

Further to my letter dated 1 February regarding the Y9 Information Evening for parents on 
Tuesday 7 February, the Middle School Brochure 2017-2019 is now available on our website via 
the hyperlink below: 

http://www.bws-school.org.uk/main/Middle_School/ 

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 7 February from 7pm - 8pm in the Sixth Form Common 
Room. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs M J Jenner 
Head of Middle School 
 

 

 

 

 

 


